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General Officer Commanding of 3 Corps Lt. Gen Arun Kumar Sahni 

called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay 

Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 8th July 2013. They discussed on 

various key issues including security and road communication in the 

meeting. 

The Governor, who had toured Changlang and Tirap districts just after 

being sworn-in as the Governor of the State advised the Corps 

Commander to be proactive to ensure effective law and order in eastern 

districts of Changlang, Tirap and Longding.  

Sharing his experiences in addressing such subversive situations in 

northeast region, the Governor opined that welfare programmes by the 

Army for the local people will add significantly towards cultivating 

harmonized relationship with them. He also called for more OP Good 

Samaritan projects by the Army.  

The Governor asked the Corps Commander to exhort his officers and 

personnel to have proper coordination with district authorities. 

While underscoring the importance of road communication in the State 

the Governor stressed on expediting the road projects under Border 

Road Organisation. He also emphasized on timely implementation and 

quality assurance of the road projects.  

It is pertinent to mention here that in the last fortnight, the Governor has 

interacted with chief engineers of all the BRO projects working in the 

State.  
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